
Minutes of the Flotilla Meeting March 3, 2015 
  

 

Meeting at ASTC called to order by VFC Randy McClure at 19:30. 

 

Minutes of the February meeting were approved by voice vote. 

 

CS - Mike Harbin announced that meeting minutes and monthly finance report will be posted on the Flotilla web site. 

 

FC – George Cummings was unable to attend due to weather but reported by email February ending balance of $5253.02.   

 

PE – Donna Daciuk announced Boating Safety classes will be March 17 & 21 and May 26 & 30.  Navigation and Charting April 9, GPS April 23, 

Knots, Radio & Weather May 12, and Paddle Safety June 9. 

 

Donna Daciuk - The Boat Show is April 10.  Need volunteers to staff our table. 

The Power Squadron Fresh Water Festival is tentatively June 6 at the Maritime Heritage Alliance.  The June 6 date may change.   

 

VE – Larry Kidd – reported the Flotilla now has FOUR qualified Vessel Examiners. 

 

Mike Harbin announced that surface ops PPE will be checked and certified two different times at the ASTC training room.  March 24 @ 6pm and 

April 7 @ 6pm.  Bring your surface PPE one of these two times to have it checked.   

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, Tom Power 



United States Coast Guard Auxiliary 

  Flotilla 26-10 

Financial Statement Ending – 28 - February, 2015 

For February, 2015 

 

  

 FUND ACCOUNTS AUX 26-10  SOCIAL  BIEDERMAN  PPG/USCGG PROGRAM 
                                         (Special use)                 (Special use) 

 

Beginning Balance   01- February, 2015   $2,780.83 $307.45 $0 $1,516.03 $722.45 

 

   

  Beginning Total  $5,326.76 

 

 

        

 

Deposits for the Month     

      0 0 0 0 0 

  

 

Expense for the Month (checks written)    

 Joe Cruzen – printing/postage, fingerprint kit $63.74 0 0 0 0 

 John Waddell – overpayment of dues $10.00 0 0 0 0 

 

 

  

Ending Balance   28 – February, 2015   $2,707.09 $307.45 $0 $1,516.03 $722.45  

    

  

 

 GRAND TOTAL IN CHECKING ALL FUNDS as of 28 – February, 2015  $5,253.02 
  

 

 

 


